
 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 
NEIGHBORHOOD GATHERING 

Pembroke Meadows Recreation Center (Pool) 

August 2nd, 6 p.m. – 10 p.m. 
 

Come join us as we celebrate the annual National Night Out Event 
 
Your civic league will host a National Night Out event at our neighborhood pool. As with all of our 
events, there is no charge for attendance. The civic league will be serving grilled hot dogs between 6 
p.m. and 7 p.m. Please bring your own beverage, your towel and a desire for some evening pool fun 
and fellowship.   

 
 

BEAT THE HEAT! 
 

It is not too late to enjoy our pool.  “Beat the Heat” 
memberships will be available for sale on August 1st.   This 
membership allows pool usage for August & Sept 2011 
AND the entire 2012 summer season at the 2011 regular 
membership price.  Join now and ensure a cool 2012 
summer.   Visit the pool for membership applications 
 

BREAKING NEWS 
PEMBROKE MEADOWS MARLINS SWIM TEAM WINS DOLPHIN DIVISION 

SWIM MEET AT PEMBROKE MEADOWS POOL ON JULY 23, 2011 
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Newsletter Ad  

 

 

 

 

 

Rates 
$  30 One time – Business Card 
$135 One year (9 issues) – Business Card 
$100 Insert (Advertiser provides the insert) 
$  60 One time – ¼ Page 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR BUSINESS NEIGHBORS !! 

www.ficarrajewelers.com 
joe@ficarrajewelers.hrcoxmail.com 
bess@ficarrajewelers.hrcoxmail.com 
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Median Cleanup 
To add your name here, call Brian Miller at 
499-0039. Brian has solicited so many 
volunteers already in 2011 to help keep our 
entryway clean and nice looking, won’t you 
call him to add your name? 

 
LADIES’ LUNCH GROUP  

 
 

August 24, Wednesday, Federico's. 357 
Independence Blvd. 
  
September 22, Thursday, Smokey Bones, 
4590 Virginia Beach Blvd. (Pembroke Mall) 
  
October 26, Wednesday, Cagney's Restaurant 
and Ice Cream Parlor, 1108 East Little Creek 
Rd. (Norfolk). We will work with everyone on 
carpooling to this event in Norfolk 
  
The lunch time is 12 noon each month.   Look 
forward to seeing you.  Have a great summer. 
  
Come out and join with us.  We do have fun 
and some great door prizes too. 
  
If you have questions, please call or e-
mail.         Jeanette    497-0700    or 
jlwillen@aol.com 
 
 

 

PRESIDENT’S 
PONDERINGS 

 
As the president is at work and the newsletter editor 
has already delayed preparing this publication for 
WAY too long, I’ll step in and write a short note for 
Jim.  
 
We’ve had a wonderful summer here in Pembroke 
Meadows/Pembroke Shores. The pool water has 
been cool and refreshing and sparkling each time 
we’ve visited. Jim and I are at the pool several days 
a week and hope to see many of you take 
advantage of the National Night Out community 
pool party on August 2nd.  
 
We always hope that you will love our neighborhood 
pool treasure as much as we do. Having been 
members for the past two decades, Jim, our sons 
and I have made lifelong friendships and many 
memories. (We had the pleasure and honor this 
past weekend of some of these aforementioned 
friends joining us to witness Carl getting married!) 
 
As always, please consider attending our monthly 
meetings and volunteering to benefit our local 
community.  We need each and every one of you to 
step up and help out. Pembroke Meadows and 
Shores is a great place to raise a family; let’s keep it 
that way. 
 
(Donna for ) Jim (forprices@verizon.net)  
 
 
NEIGHBORHOOD SYMPATHY 
Roger Vaughan, an active neighborhood volunteer 
passed away suddenly in early July.  Many of you 
will remember that Roger and his wife, Kim, served 
as editors of this publication a few years ago.  

Roger also served as the Vice-President on our 
neighborhood pool board.  He had a long history of 
community involvement.  

Please be certain to keep Kim and their girls in your 
thoughts and prayers.  To this end his co-workers 
and friends have established an educational fund: 
 
The Memorial Fund for Roger Vaughan 030 
Norfolk Fire Department Federal Credit Union  
4100 E. Virginia Beach Blvd.  
Norfolk, Va.  23502-3332 
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PMCL POINTS OF CONTACT 
 
Civic League Officers 
President  Jim Price 499-5115 
 First VP Kristine Martin 499-4356 
Second VP Brian Miller 499-0039 
Corres. Sec. Peggy Caverly 490-0925 
Treasurer  Mike Moore 557-0328 
Memb. Chrman Cheryl Douglas 671-2241 
Recording Sec.  Barbara Amos   499-6111 
Pool Director Jeanne Blair 319-3366 
Webmaster Clif Furedy 490-5792 
 
Committees 
Bldg/Grounds John Seyar 497-8568 
    Entrance/Median Brian Miller 499-0039 
    Electrical George Watkins  497-2130 
    Flag Joe Lang 497-2897 
    Neighborhood Maint.  Robert Westmont 473-1024  
 
Block Security  
    Meadows  Stephanie Neihart 456-5795 
    Shores Bob/Marge Brotman 497-0565 
    Townhomes Barbara Willenbrink 554-0092 
     
Directory Chairman Robert Westmont 473-1024 
 
Lakes/Waterways Chairman: Jim Willenbrink 
    Lake Pembroke Jim Willenbrink 497-0700 
    Lake Meadows Charlie Russ 497-5298 
    Lynnhaven Jeff Brown 464-0183 
 
Welcoming Committee Chair: Open 
    Meadows Jim Price 499-5115 
    Shores Lisa Dutko 473-1112 
    Townhomes Liz Hayes  472-0238 
 
Newsletter Editor Donna Price 499-5115 
Newsletter Ads Mike Moore 557-0328 
 
Pet Lost & Found/Pet Registry 
    Shores  and Gerry Dashiell-Richter 497-5243 
    Meadows Jim Willenbrink 497-0700 
 
Recreation Center (pool)  
    Director Jeanne Blair 319-3366 
    Asst Director Erin Strasburger  
    Treasurer  Lori Hines  
    Secretary Cheryl Wolfred 473-1096 
PMRC Pool Phone  (in season only) 963-2239 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CLEAN THE BAY DAY 
RECAP 

 
We had 44 volunteers clean 9.5 miles of shoreline (both 
lakes and river) and picked up 1781 pounds of trash. 
When we submitted our info to the clean community 
folks, they noted that our group had cleaned up the 
greatest number of pounds of trash. That is not to say 
our part of the city is dirtier than other parts, just that we 
had a lot of folks cover a lot of area. We zone captains 
noted that this year we all picked up less trash compared 
to previous years, that is a great sign and was resonated 
by everyone we talked to at the picnic afterwards. 
Thanks to all the new volunteers, we look forward to 
seeing you again next year. To all the old guard 
volunteers, thank you for your repeated dedication to this 
most worthy endeavor. 

Jeff Brown 
UCC QA Director 
 
 

HELP WANTED 
 
Note from the editor: Thanks to all who 
submitted articles several weeks ago.  As 
noted in a previous issue, we are seeking a 
new volunteer newsletter editor. With a new 
job, a son getting married and other 
obligations, this publication kept getting 
pushed down my priority list.  
 
For those interested in submitting articles for 
the September newsletter, please submit those 
suggested articles by September 1st to 
forprices@verizon.net.  

 
 
 
 


